
The Baldwin School 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

September 28, 1955

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Through Mrs. Charles H. Dietrich of Santa Fe, whose 
niece, Miss Ethel Barr, teaches sixth grade here, we have learned 
that you are to be in the east this fall. We wonder if it would 
he at all possible for you to include in your trip a visit to The 
Baldwin School to show us your pictures of the Navajos and tell us 
something about them.

Our assemblies are held on Wednesdays at 2:10 p.m. far 
the Upper School and at 11:00 a.m. for the Lower School. If 
you could possibly manage two programs, we would he delighted.
As perhaps you know, our girls have for years maintained contact 
with a Navajo School.

We hope very much that it will be possible for you to come 
on either November 2nd or November 9th. These are the only dates 
open this fall for the Upper School. The Lower School would, I am 
sure, he happy to have you even if these dates are nob possible.
They really prefer Friday for their assemblies, so if you cannot 
come to us on a Wednesday, perhaps you could manage a Friday for 
the younger girls.

Our budget for speakers is limited, hut we would he glad 
to offer you (50.00 plus your expenses from Washington if you are 
interested in coming. I shall look forward to hearing from you.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of the Middle School

Miss Laura Gilpin 
c/o Miss Card Weston 
Potomac School 
McKean, Virginia


